Calderdale Against Baseline Assessments

They're
100"young

to faill

Do you want your child to be tested
at 4 years old?

Do you want your child to be
compared toother children who
may be 11 months older?

Do you want your child to be taken
out of class to complete a computer-
based test in their first days in
Reception?



You can withdraw your child from these Baseline Assessment tests
for Septemiber 2015 simply by telling the school.

"The National Union of Teachers (NUT) are opposed to the
Government Baseline Assessments and are working with us fo
campaign against them. They believe that they are unfair on
children, misleading and statistically invalid."

We want parents, teachers, grandparents & carers to get involved in
a campaign to stop Baseline Assessment in reception classes.

If you can help please contact:
calderdale2young2fail@gmail.com

Further information can be found at:
www.calderdale2young?2fail.org.uk

They're too young to fail!



